
 

 

 

 

Dates may be subject to change - we will give parents as much notice as possible. 

Monday 6th September  Start of Autumn Term - 8.40am 

Monday 13th September Reception children start 1/2 days 

Monday 20th September  Reception children start Full time 

IF YOU HAVE ANY CONCERNS ABOUT A CHILD OVER THE SUMMER PLEASE CONTACT 

CARELINE ON  0151 233 2784.  IN CASE OF AN EMERGENCY PLEASE CALL 999. 

Look out for updates on our school website stcharlescatholicprimary.com    

or follow us on Twitter @CharlesPrimary 

Summer Reading Challenge 
Join the Wild World Hero for a summer of reading fun. Take part in the Challenge by 
signing up at your local library. 

It’s completely free to sign up! Your library will give you a special Collector Poster map of 
Wilderville and help you find books to read. 

As you read books for your Challenge, return to the library to receive stickers to add to 
your map – some of them even have smells!  Collect all the stickers to complete the Chal-
lenge and transform Wilderville.  You’ll get a special Wild World Heroes certificate too! 
Visit  www.summerreadingchallenge.org.uk  to find out more.  
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“Love, learn and grow together” 

Headteacher Mrs Rebecca Dean               16th July 2021 

2021 - 2022 
As we say goodbye to the end of another school year, it is important to   
reflect on how far we’ve come this year. This year we have all had our fair 
share of challenges, but together, as the family of St Charles’, we have got 
through it. “Alone we can do so little; together we can do so much.” St 
Charles’ is a very special school with the children at the heart of all we do.  

We are very fortunate to have a lovely team here, working with great    
children. However, we do say goodbye to our fabulous Year 6 children - we 
will miss you all! I know they will be moving on to great things and will have a 
bright future ahead of them.  

We also say goodbye to Mrs Cain-Jones, Miss Murphy and Ms Harris. 
Thank you for all you have done for St Charles’. 

A huge Thank You for all the cards, gifts and kind messages to myself and 
all the school staff. Have a wonderful Summer Holiday - We look forward 
to seeing all the children in September. 

 

 



 

Class 

Attendance & lates 
for the WHOLE 

school year  

WHOLE 

SCHOOL 

95.31% 

501 lates 

Reception 95.72%  

  40 lates 

Year 1 96.15% 

  53 lates 

Year 2 95.09% 

  169 lates 

Year 3  95.52% 

42 lates 

Year 4 95.22% 

 104 lates 

Year 5 94.35% 

 45 lates 

Year 6 95.08% 

48 lates 

Have you been an Attendance  
HERO this week?  

Times Tables Rock 
Stars 

 

1. Alan Year 2 858,776 

2. Tilly Year 5 405,265 

3. Kyle Year 5 312,206 

4. Divine Year 6 254,530 

5. Hughie Year 4 176,474 

Year Group Leaders 

Year 1 Riley 14,130 

Year 2 Alan 858,776 

Year 3 Thomas G 136,437 

Year 4 Hughie 176,474 

Year 5 Tilly 405,265 

Year 6 Divine 254,530 

Whole School Leaders 

Times Table  

Rock Stars 

During the summer break your child 
will still be able to access TTRS.   

By giving them the opportunity to 
practise their times tables regularly 
will help keep their skills sharp 
ready for September.  They can 
even challenge their friends. 

Summer Challenge 

There will be prizes for those    
children who are in the Top 5       
position in their class leader boards. 
For those who are in the Top 5 for 
the whole school will also win a prize.  

Holiday Activities and Food (HAF) 

#ASummerToRemember holiday activity programme is a packed summer programme 
bursting with great activities and delicious meals every day! This opportunity is provided 
as part of the government’s expanded Holiday Activities and Food (HAF) programme    
being delivered across Liverpool which also covers the Christmas holidays in 2021. 

The scheme provides enjoyable activities and nutritious meals for primary and secondary 
school aged children. Children will be able to access hundreds of activities throughout the 
summer holidays, including specific provisions available for children with SEND or          
additional needs, at no cost to you. The sessions will include a variety of fun activities,  
including sports, music, arts and other exciting opportunities to learn and develop skills. 

To find out where your nearest scheme is please visit www.merseyplay.com .                  
Information on contact details for local progammes in your area will be available from 8th 
July. 

Pupil of the Week 

We are extremely proud of all our 
children, however the staff are 
tasked with choosing just one child 
each work who has stood out amongst the others 
to receive a special award.  

Well done to all our winners. 

Class Pupil of the Week 

16th July 

Reception Leo 

Year 1 Daniel 

Year 2 Alan 

Year 3 All of Year 3 

Year 4 Poppy W 

Year 5 Joel S 

Year 6 All of Year 6 

Preloved Uniform 

As we are coming to the end of the 
school year , if you have any uniform 
items that no longer fit your child, 
please consider donating them to 
school. Lots of families have      
benefitted from previous preloved 
uniform. 

Trousers / Shorts 

Skirts / Pinafores  

Jumpers / Cardigans 

Shirts 

PE Kits 

Summer dresses 

Coats 

Uniform can be dropped off at the 
school office or with a member of 
staff at the school gate. 

http://www.merseyplay.com

